
Welcome to Year 5! 

Mr Waugh Mrs Denton Mrs Shafiq Mrs Blakeley 

 
It was lovely to meet you all during ‘Transition Day’ - we all hope that you 
are looking forward to moving up to Year 5! You will continue to have games 
on a Monday, so please make sure that you have appropriate kit. We will 
provide all the stationery that you need, so therefore no pencil cases will be 
needed. Have a fantastic summer holiday—we will see you in September!  


